
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 12, 2020 

 

 

 

Henderson County Board of Education 

1805 Second Street 

Henderson, KY 42420 

 

RE: Henderson County Schools  

 Henderson Co. High School Chiller Replacement  - Rebid 

 RBS 19045 / BG 20-150  

 

Superintendent Marganna Stanley and Members of the Board, 

 

As you are aware, new bids were received today on the above referenced project.  Of the 

four bids submitted, Mechanical Consultants submitted the lowest base bid of 

$199,200.00.  

 

RBS Design Group is of the opinion that the Henderson County Board of Education should 

enter into a contract with Mechanical Consultants in the amount of their base bid, plus 

Alternate Bids 1 and 2, for a total of $243,200.00, pending approval by the Kentucky 

Department of Education.    

 

Upon your approval of the bid, the revised BG-1, and the proposed contract, we will 

upload all necessary documentation to the Department of Education for their review and 

approval.   

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact our office. Thank you. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

RBS DESIGN GROUP, P.S.C. 

 

 

 

Craig Thomas, Architect 

 

 


